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BY E-MAIL 

 
June 17, 2014 
 
Brian Lippold  
Natural Resource Gas Limited  
39 Beech Street East 
Aylmer  Ontario 
N5H 3J6 
 
Dear Mr. Lippold: 
 
Re:     Natural Resource Gas Limited  

April 1, 2014 QRAM – Phase 2 Proceeding 
Board File No. EB-2014-0053 

 
The Board issued a Notice of Application dated May 2, 2014 (the “Notice”). In the 
Notice, the Board stated that, as Phase 2 of NRG’s QRAM proceeding, it would review 
the incremental gas purchases made by NRG in February 2014, including the penalty 
charge and its recovery from NRG’s ratepayers.  
 
In the Notice, the Board offered interested parties the opportunity to request intervenor 
status or file a letter of comment. The Board received no requests for intervenor status.  
 
The Board has determined that it will place Phase 2 of NRG’s April QRAM proceeding 
on hold until it has released its findings in relation to Union’s Penalty Reduction 
Proceeding (EB-2014-0154). After the Board has made its findings in EB-2014-0154, 
the Board will establish the regulatory process for Phase 2 of NRG’s QRAM proceeding.   
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Application Administration 
 
cc: John Campion, Fasken Martineua  
 Chris Ripley, Union Gas Limited 


